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02 November 2018

Dear Parents
Do you remember what you wanted to be when you grew up? Maybe a fireman? A baker? A ballerina? Whether or not you still hold those childhood dreams of twirling around in a pink tutu or rushing off to be the hero in a house fire, you probably have some sort of idea what you ultimately want to do with your life.  But are you actually doing it? Are you working towards it? Or have you given up on your dreams? Have the burdens of daily life and negativity pulled you down?
Your attitude determines your direction...our mind is an incredibly powerful tool, and if you fill it with positivity you will experience positive results. Just so, if you allow negativity to take up space in your mind it will pull you in that direction.

So in order to counter all the negative influences around you remember the following: 

· Start your day with a positive thought or activity.
· Be optimistic and always anticipate that the best is going to happen.
· Believe that you can overcome anything.

· Your vibe attracts your tribe – so make sure that you surround yourself with positive people.

· Distance yourself from negative thoughts, opinions and actions and watch how amazing things start to happen for you.

Happiness is a choice...so be careful not to miss out on something so spectacular!!













Mrs. Ellis
NEW BUILDING UPDATE 

We are only weeks away from moving into the new school building and with the excitement growing by the day we feel it is only fitting to give parents an idea of what will be available to us in 2019 as far as the classrooms and other facilities are concerned.

· There will be 19 classrooms in total

· 8 Classrooms for Grades 000 to Grade 6

· 11 Classrooms for Grades 7 to Grade 12

· 4 Ablution Blocks

· Sick Bay

· Reception Area

· Separate Staffroom

· Offices

· Tuckshop facilities with informal seating under cover

· Separate recreational areas for High School and Primary School.
Parents can expect to find us in the new building on the 7th of January 2019. The prefab classrooms will hopefully be removed after January the 16th and returned to the company that we have been renting from.

We are in the process of finalising the date for the official opening of the school building and once this has been finalised, official invitations will be sent out to parents. Watch this space for more information.
Important Dates and Announcements:
Term 4 


09/10 – 07/12 

Matric Finals


23/10 – 26/11
Start of final examinations
Gr 7 – 11


08/11


Prize giving 12:30
Grade 7 - 11


12/11


Year-end examinations
Prize giving assembly:

The high school prize giving will take place on the 8th of November in our school hall at 12:30. All parents are invited to attend and to celebrate with us the achievements that were made by our learners throughout the 2018 academic year. We do understand that some parents are not able to get away from work and to all those parents who are unable to attend due to work responsibilities we will share photos of the event on Facebook and in the newsletter the following week.

Closing times during year end examinations:



Please take note that as from Monday the 12th high school learners will finish at 13:30. You need to please make the necessary arrangements for the transport that you use to collect your children on time as we do not want children wandering around unsupervised. 
Exam timetable and Exam rules:
The time table and the exam rules and regulations have been handed out to the learners earlier this week and are attached for your convenience.
General Examination rules:

Please do not make appointments for your child during the examinations as a child will be given zero if they are absent without a valid Doctors note. We cannot make alternative arrangements for the year end exams and no exam will be written earlier or later than the date on the roster. 

Message from our Principal: Mr. D Swart
With our exams literally just a few days away it is important to remind our learners once again that it is never too late! Never too late to start applying yourself, to start studying, to start wanting something different...

All you need to do is make the conscious decision that that is what you want to achieve and do it! You have all the knowledge and all the power within yourself...you do not need anyone else to give that to you, you just need to look inside and trust what you see, feel and inherently know about yourself.
Life is a journey, an experience, why not enjoy what you do with it? Have fun, laugh and be happy with the decisions and the choices you make in your life! Good luck to each and every one of you in the preparations for your final exam, we trust in you and know that you can do this! 

Tasks and projects:
With immediate effect teachers and office staff MAY NOT accept any projects, assignments, tasks or homework via email for printing in the office!!

School Schedule:
Monday
05 Nov
Day 1

07:55 – 15:15

Tuesday
06 Nov
Day 2

07:55 – 15:15

Wednesday
07 Nov
Day 3

07:55 – 15:15

Thursday
08 Nov
Day 4

07:55 – 15:15
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Friday

09 Nov
Day 5

07:55 – 14:00

Have an awesome weekend!
High School Staff
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